From: I

Sent: 20 June 2024 11:30

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Another break-in at the Regent

g
Thanks for passing this information on.

Do you employ or know of any security services that you could recommend offering a service whereby they erect
signage on the building and do an inspection on a daily or scheduled basis?

Best regards

From: @DOVER.GOV.UK>
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 9:03 AM
To:

Subject: Fw: Another break-in at the Regent

Shared for your information and action as necessary.
Regards

Strategic Director (Place & Environment)

rrom: [ -

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 21:32

To: |G 00 V(R .GOV.UK>
Subject: Another break-in at the Regent

Hello [l

This was posted on the Reopen the Regent Facebook page at about 6pm on Wednesday 19th June. Apparently
it was also reported to the police on 18th June, with photographs. Apparently, a large hole has been made in
the Timeball Tower side of the building to allow access. Could you alert the owners, if they aren’t already
aware?

Many thanks, and best wishes.



Group posts

. .= Reopen the Regent

aP -3h-Q

Youngsters inside The Regent AGAIN right now.

Over the gate and in through a new hole in the wall.
Reported to 101.




From: |||} 200 VER Gov.UK>

Sent: 09 Dec 2024 12:54:54

To: dms-myemails@dover.gov.uk

Cc:

Subject: Fw: [30109A] 24/00817 - The Regent Beach Street Deal CT14 7BP
Attachments:

From: || @oover cov.uk-
Sent: 04 December 2024 15:50

To:
Cc:

Subject: Re: [30109A] 24/00817 - The Regent Beach Street Deal CT14 7BP

Good afternoon_

Many thanks for your email below regarding the requested extension of time to allow for the receipt of additional information to

@clague.co.uk>

assist with the determination of the planning application.

At the end of October the press approached the Council for an update to which we responded to say that we were continuing to
look into the application and were taking all relevant factors carefully into consideration. Nothing has currently changed and in
the event that we are approached again then we will be able to advise of the current position at that particular time.

As the application currently stands, we are awaiting a response together with additional information from you to my e-mail of 08
November 2024. Can you please advise as to when you anticipate that a full response will be forthcoming so that | can gauge
whether my anticipated timeframe of February 2025 is realistic. Hopefully we can then agree an appropriate extension of time.

Kind regards,

” P|anning Officer

Dover District Council

BSOTYIEC% Council Offices, White Cliffs Business Park, Whitfield, Dover CT16 3PJ

COUNCIL Email:
l

Web: dover.gov.uk

b% Please consider the Environment before printing this email

Dover District Council is a data controller under GDPR, your attention is drawn to our Corporate Privacy Notice at
https://www.dover.gov.uk/privacy. This explains how we will use and share your personal information and protect your privacy
and rights.

This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the above addressee(s) only and may contain marked material up to RESTRICTED and should be handled accordingly.
If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive it on behalf of the addressee), please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and then delete the message
without copying it or disclosing it to anyone.

Precautions have been taken to ensure that this is a virus-free message but recipients are responsible for carrying out their own checks. This Council accepts no responsibility
for loss or damage to any hardware, software or data resulting from this e-mail.

All GCSx (Government Connects Secure Extranet) traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Dover District Council is a data controller under GDPR. Our privacy notice at www.dover.gov.uk/privacy explains how we use and share personal information and protect your
privacy and rights.

Sent: 02 December 2024 11:47
To: @DOVER.GOV.UK>

Cc:

Subject: RE: [30109A] 24/00817 - The Regent Beach Street Deal CT14 7BP

i




Just wanted to make sure you’d received my email below ok?

Kind regards,

This electronic information is confidential and copyright to Clague LLP, Clague Kent Limited. No use is permitted of it, other than by the intended recipient
for the proper purpose, nor shall it be disclosed or passed onto any other party in any form, in whole or part without our express permission. Clague LLP is a
limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales with registration number OC335948. The data is supplied electronically for convenience only.
The original information is the hard copy, which will be supplied on request. No dimensions or other information should be inferred from the electronic data,
unless specifically shown on the hard copy. We accept no liability for any effect that the transmission or use of this data may have on any computer.
CYBERCRIME ALERT: BEWARE OF FRAUDSTERS - REMAIN VIGILANT - Please be aware that there is a significant risk posed by cyber fraud,
specifically affecting email accounts and bank account details. PLEASE NOTE that our bank account details WILL NOT change during the course of a
transaction, and we will NOT notify you of a change of our bank details via email. Please be careful to check account details with us in person if in any doubt.
We will not accept responsibility if you transfer money into an incorrect account.

IF YOU ARE ADVISED THAT OUR BANK DETAILS HAVE CHANGED, PLEASE CONTACT OUR CANTERBURY OFFICE IMMEDIATELY

From:
Sent: 25 November 2024 15:28
To: @DOVER.GOV.UK>
Cc:

Subject: RE: [30109A] 24/00817 - The Regent Beach Street Deal CT14 7BP

Further to my previous email, I have now spoken to the Applicants, and they have confirmed that they are happy to
accept an extension of time until the end of February 2025 on the condition that DDC issues a press release regarding the
application still being under consideration by the Council.

The reason for this is that a lot of the local pressure groups have been releasing statements that the Applicants are
somehow stalling for time and/or seeking to extend the application for as long as possible although there is no truth to
this. Indeed, the Applicants are keen to work with the Council to resolve as many of the issues as possible and secure a
recommendation for approval from the Officer and hopefully the planning committee.

We are currently working to address the comments you have raised and will come back to you on these points once we
have had time to formulate a response/produce the information requested.

Kind regards,



This electronic information is confidential and copyright to Clague LLP, Clague Kent Limited. No use is permitted of it, other than by the intended recipient
for the proper purpose, nor shall it be disclosed or passed onto any other party in any form, in whole or part without our express permission. Clague LLP is a
limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales with registration number OC335948. The data is supplied electronically for convenience only.
The original information is the hard copy, which will be supplied on request. No dimensions or other information should be inferred from the electronic data,
unless specifically shown on the hard copy. We accept no liability for any effect that the transmission or use of this data may have on any computer.
CYBERCRIME ALERT: BEWARE OF FRAUDSTERS - REMAIN VIGILANT - Please be aware that there is a significant risk posed by cyber fraud,
specifically affecting email accounts and bank account details. PLEASE NOTE that our bank account details WILL NOT change during the course of a
transaction, and we will NOT notify you of a change of our bank details via email. Please be careful to check account details with us in person if in any doubt.
We will not accept responsibility if you transfer money into an incorrect account.

IF YOU ARE ADVISED THAT OUR BANK DETAILS HAVE CHANGED, PLEASE CONTACT OUR CANTERBURY OFFICE IMMEDIATELY

@clague.co.uk>

From:
Sent: 11 November 2024 10:44
To: @DOVER.GOV.UK>
Cc:
Subject: Re: [30109A] 24/00817 - The Regent Beach Street Deal CT14 7BP

il

Many thanks for coming back to me on this and providing a comprehensive set of comments which is very useful to
allow us to understand the various issues and seek to address these.

I will discuss the extension of time with my Client and come back to you. Based on the various additional reports you
have requested (Sequential Test, Street Lighting Design, Business Case, Viability Assessment, Landscape Design etc)
and the need to present to the Design Review Panel it would appear we will need some time to produce this additional
information.

In terms of the drawings for the existing building, these remain the same as the previous applicaiton and I attach a set for
your information.

Kind regards,

This electronic information is confidential and copyright to Clague LLP, Clague Kent Limited. No use is permitted of it, other than by the intended recipient
for the proper purpose, nor shall it be disclosed or passed onto any other party in any form, in whole or part without our express permission. Clague LLP is a
limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales with registration number OC335948. The data is supplied electronically for convenience only.
The original information is the hard copy, which will be supplied on request. No dimensions or other information should be inferred from the electronic data,
unless specifically shown on the hard copy. We accept no liability for any effect that the transmission or use of this data may have on any computer.
CYBERCRIME ALERT: BEWARE OF FRAUDSTERS - REMAIN VIGILANT - Please be aware that there is a significant risk posed by cyber fraud,
specifically affecting email accounts and bank account details. PLEASE NOTE that our bank account details WILL NOT change during the course of a
transaction, and we will NOT notify you of a change of our bank details via email. Please be careful to check account details with us in person if in any doubt.
We will not accept responsibility if you transfer money into an incorrect account.



IF YOU ARE ADVISED THAT OUR BANK DETAILS HAVE CHANGED, PLEASE CONTACT OUR CANTERBURY OFFICE IMMEDIATELY

From: @DOVER.GOV.UK>
Sent: 08 November 2024 17:41
To:

@clague.co.uk>

Subject: Fw: [30109A] 24/00817 - The Regent Beach Street Deal CT14 7BP

Further to my email below, whilst reviewing the application it also came to my attention that we do not have any existing elevations
or plans. Please could you also provide me with this information at your earliest convenience.

Kind regards,
e P|anning Officer

DOVER Dover District Council
DISTRICT Council Offices, White Cliffs Business Park, Whitfield, Dover CT16 3PJ

COUNCIL Email: @dover.gov.uk
el
Web: dover.gov.uk

b% Please consider the Environment before printing this email

Dover District Council is a data controller under GDPR, your attention is drawn to our Corporate Privacy Notice at
https://www.dover.gov.uk/privacy. This explains how we will use and share your personal information and protect your privacy
and rights.

This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the above addressee(s) only and may contain marked material up to RESTRICTED and should be handled accordingly.
If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive it on behalf of the addressee), please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and then delete the message
without copying it or disclosing it to anyone

Precautions have been taken to ensure that this is a virus-free message but recipients are responsible for carrying out their own checks. This Council accepts no responsibility
for loss or damage to any hardware, software or data resulting from this e-mail

All GCSx (Government Connects Secure Extranet) traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Dover District Council is a data controller under GDPR. Our privacy notice at www.dover.gov.uk/privacy explains how we use and share personal information and protect your

privacy and rights.
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